
 

Moneyrea Primary School 

  

Child Protection - Raising a Concern 
 

 

 

If I have a concern about a child’s safety or well-being: 

 

 

1. I can talk to my child’s class teacher. 

 

 

2. If I am still concerned, I can talk to Mrs Christine Floyd, who is the 

Designated Teacher for Child Protection (Tel : 02890 448443) 

 

 

3. If I am still concerned, I can talk to the Principal, Mr Roy Greer. 

 

 

4. If I am still concerned, I can talk to, or write to the Chairman of the Board of 

Governors, Mr Peter Moore, c/o Moneyrea Primary School, marking the 

envelope Private and Confidential.  

 

5. One of the above named persons will aim to report back to you as soon as 

possible and within one week of a concern being raised.  

 

6. At any time, I can talk to a social worker through the Gateway Service (Tel : 

90 507000 – office hours, Mon - Fri), if not available, in an emergency phone 

028 95 049 999 or the PSNI Public Protection Unit (Tel. Police exchange 

101). 

 

 

Please note confidentiality cannot be guaranteed, as the needs of the child 

must come first. However, only those people who need to know will be 

informed. 

 

 

 

 

Christine Floyd 

Designated Teacher for Child Protection        29 August 2017 


